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1 WEEK LOOK AHEAD: 

November 5 – Student Photo Re-takes 

November 6 – Family Fun Run Morning (8:15 a.m. on the field, everyone welcome) 

November 8 – Remembrance Day Assembly 11:00 a.m. in the gym, everyone welcome 

 

For a further look ahead, please browse the calendar section of our website here:  

https://cloverdale.sd61.bc.ca/calendar/  

 

 

SCHOOL UPDATES: 

Principal’s Blog 

We are definitely into Fall.  Students will be outside for recess, if at all possible.  If your child is 

one that likes to thoroughly enjoy nature, tucking an extra pair of socks and pants into the 

backpack might be a really good idea. 

Thank you to Liam and Odessa for being our MC’s at today’s assembly.  If you have a free 40 

minutes on the last Friday of the month, please come and join us for our assembly.  It is a great 

way to learn about what is happening in our school. 

Constable Rosales our police liaison office stopped by this week to join in on the grade 3 soccer 

game.   

On Monday, Red Cedar Club will start.  If your child is in grade 3-5 and loves to read, encourage 

them to join and read some amazing books. 

To stay up-to-date on messages from Mrs. Jost, follow her blog here:  

https://cloverdale.sd61.bc.ca/news-events/principal-blog/  

 

Poppies 

On Friday for our Remembrance Day assembly, each child will be given a poppy in their 

classroom to wear to the assembly.  All our poppies are donated from the Royal Canadian Legion 

Poppy Campaign.  We ask that all families consider making a small donation to the poppy fund.  

If you wish to donate please send some coins with your child to school and teachers will collect 

donations in their classrooms for us to send to the Legion.  Thank you. 

 

Student Photo Retakes 

If you wish for your child(ren) to have their individual student photo re-taken or if your child(ren) 

missed photo day in September, this is the chance!  There are no order forms that are sent 

ahead of time.  As usual, please indicate to your child’s teacher that you wish for them to have 

their photo take on this day (by email, note in the their agenda book, in person, etc) and the 

teacher will send them for a photo when it is their class’s turn.  Photo proofs will be sent to the 

school a few weeks after and will be given to teachers to send home with students.  All info for 

ordering prints will be included on the proof.  There is no obligation to purchase, but we do try to 

get all students photographed so that their picture can be part of our year book at the end of the 

school year. 

 

DISTRICT AND COMMUNITY UPDATES & INFORMATION: 

For information on upcoming community events, news from the school district, weekend and 

after school activities, and pro-d day camps, see our website here:  

https://cloverdale.sd61.bc.ca/news-events/district-and-community-updates-information/  
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